

                    Working Together To Be The Best

     Newsletter September 2012 
	WELCOME BACK
Welcome to a new school year. Hopefully all your children enjoyed their first day back yesterday, fully refreshed and ready to learn after the Summer break. I hope you all managed to enjoy the bits of sunny weather we had.

Everyone looked very smart in their uniforms yesterday and there was a good atmosphere around school. Clearly the transition days had helped to allay any fears for our new starters and helped all classes to get off to a great start.

If you have been in to school you will have noticed the new cloakroom areas and all of the decorating that has been done around school in the holidays. It was a very close shave in terms of being finished for start of term and there are a few touching up jobs to be done but things look much brighter and fresher!

Every year group will be sending out their newsletters soon with details of their topics for this term, PE days, home learning days and other news specific to your child. 
We welcome parents in school. If you would like to help out on a regular basis then just let me or your child’s teacher know. We always value extra pairs of hands – especially with reading. If you need to speak to your child’s teacher please could you see them at the end of the day or phone to arrange a time so that we can get our morning workshops off to a prompt start. Mornings tend to be very busy and we aim to make it a calm start to the day. Thank you. Doors open at 8.40 every day and learning starts straight away at 8.45 with our Maths workshops. 

We look forward to working with you over the next year.
	NEW STAFF
This week saw four new staff starting in school. Miss Sampson and Mr Staveley are new teachers in Y3, Mrs.Doran is a new teacher in Y6 and Miss Sharp joins 5S as a new Teaching Assistant. I am sure you will join with me in wishing them well in their time at Sitwell and will make them feel welcome as part of our team. 

DATES

12/9/12: Y3 visit to Merton Park

14/9/12: Y4 visit to Birmingham

14/9/12-17/9/12: Y6 residential visit to Kingswood

28/9/12: Macmillan Coffee morning

4/10/12: Olympic fundraiser event
5/10/12: 6L class assembly 2.00

9/10/12-10/10/12: Y5 residential to London

10/10/12: Y5 visit to Eden Camp

12/10/12: Photographer in school – individual and family photos

24/10/12:Y6 at Crucial Crew all day
25/10/12: Possible date for Eid party (to be confirmed)
5/11/12: Book week – book fair in school all week; start of Book At Bedtime month

6/11/12 and 7/11/12: Open evenings – 3.30-6.00

14/11/12: Y6 at Cadbury World

16/11/12: 5S class assembly 2.00

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING
We will be holding a Macmillan Coffee morning on Friday 28th September from 9.15 onwards. We will be holding a non-uniform day with a cost of £1 per head. Prizes will be given for the sparkliest t-shirts. More details will follow but we hope you are able to support us in raising some money for this very worthwhile charity.



	
	


